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 Field Operations Memo 2007-36 A 
 July 31, 2007 
 
To: Transitional Assistance Office Staff 
 
From:  John Augeri, Assistant Commissioner for Field Operations 
 
Re: TAFDC – Suspension of Automated Mailing of TAFDC Caring for the 

Disabled Cases 
 
 
Background 

 
Field Operations Memo 2007-36 told TAO Staff about the automated Caring 
for the Disabled re-verification process. 
   

 
Suspended 
Mailing 

 
In conjunction with that memo mailings were scheduled to begin August 1, 
2007. These mailings would have sent out notices and a revised Verification 
of Caring for the Disabled (TAFDC-4) form to re-verify the exemption. 
These mailings have been temporarily suspended. 
 
You will be notified when the mailings begin. 
 

 
Questions 

 
If you have any questions, please have your Hotline designee call the Policy 
Hotline at 617-348-8478. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


